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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 11 and 13 assessments take place in the sports hall from next week and the changing rooms for PE 

lessons will be unavailable. This means that students should come to school in their PE kit when they are 

timetabled for their PE lesson. It is essential that students only wear the correct kit which they have been 

wearing for normal PE lessons. Students must wear the Urmston Grammar tracksuit bottoms or leggings and 

the correct PE top and fleece. Other items that are not part of the Urmston Grammar PE kit are unacceptable. 

This will only be for the week beginning 22nd November, Monday to Friday and the week beginning 6th 

December, Monday to Friday. If students are attending an extra curricular PE club then they should wear the 

PE kit for that day too. Any activity that takes place in the sportshall will be cancelled for these two weeks 

including Netball, Basketball and Volleyball practices.  

 

Year 11 should wear their school uniform for the whole of the assessment week as they will be revising in 

their PE lessons when they are not doing a test. 

 

Year 12 who do PE on a Wednesday afternoon should also come to school in their PE kit ready to take part. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr M Bradshaw 

http://www.urmstongrammar.org.uk/

